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Richmond-The Richmond City Sheriff’s Office reports that there was a medical emergency 

involving an inmate on March 28, 2023. Medical staff and Richmond emergency 

communications were contacted immediately. Richmond Fire Department, RAA, and EMS 

responded. The inmate was taken to the hospital where he passed. 

  

This is an ongoing investigation being conducted by RPD, RCSO, and DOC. The Richmond 

Police Department and RCSO investigators have conducted an initial review of the 

incident. The cause of death will be determined by the city medical examiner. Per policy, the 

name of the individual and details of the incident will not be disclosed.  

  

Protocols of the Board of Local and Regional Jails are being followed as required.  
 

No further information to report. 
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